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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


                                        Contact:  Branch President, Phone Number
 Branch Shakespeare Coordinator, Phone Number

SHAKESPEARE ACROSS THE NATION
Area High School Students Vie for Chance to Compete in the 
36th English-Speaking Union National Shakespeare Competition in New York City.

City, Date   -- Across America, the branches of this nearly 100 year-old institution are sponsoring the 2019 English-Speaking Union (ESU) National Shakespeare Competition. The ESU YourArea Branch will host their local competition on date, at name of venue.  Open to the winners of area high school competitions held earlier this school year, Number students are expected to participate.  Each will perform a Shakespearean monologue and recite a sonnet from a carefully curated selection.  Competitors will be judged on their understanding of the texts and on their ability to communicate that understanding to an audience. Local judges  include (add names if appropriate).  The competition is free and open to the public, but reservations are required due to the limited capacity of the venue.  To reserve tickets, call (add number if appropriate).     

The ESU National Shakespeare Competition is a performance-based education program in which high school students read, analyze, perform and recite Shakespeare’s works.  Since 1983, the competition has helped more than 400,000 young Americans develop communication skills and an appreciation for language and literature.
In April, the winner of the ESU Area Branch Competition will receive an all-expense paid trip to New York City to represent the Branch on the national level. Past national competitions have taken place at the world-renowned Lincoln Center. Between seven and ten finalist will be chosen by a panel of distinguished judges and will perform their selections along with a cold reading of a monologue. The first place award is a full scholarship to attend a prestigious summer Shakespeare program. Past winners have received scholarships to the British American Drama Academy and the American Shakespeare Center’s summer Theater Camp in Staunton, VA.   For additional information regarding the ESU National Shakespeare Competition, please visit https://www.esuus.org/esu/programs/shakespeare_competition/.
The National Shakespeare Competition is a program of the English-Speaking Union of the United States (ESU), a 501(c)(3) non-profit educational organization that employs English as a catalyst to foster global understanding and good will through educational programs for students, teachers, immigrants and lifelong learners. Founded in 1920, the ESU has a national footprint with 5,500 members in 66 branches across the US.

The ESU National Shakespeare Competition develops high school students’ communication skills and appreciation of the power of language, literature and the dramatic arts through performing Shakespeare at the school, community and national levels. We thank the Achelis Bodman Foundations, the Peter Malkin Foundation and all our individual donors for their generous support for the ESU National Shakespeare Competition.
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